
Through a RFP process, the MS RESAs have partnered with 2 companies,
Howard Technology Solutions and Apple, in an effort to sustain and expand
upon the gains made through the Mississippi Connects program.  The MS

RESAs are now spearheading the transition to a sustainable, continuous, state-
wide device refresh program.  

Need A Refresh?

This initiative aims to: 
  

For More Information
Contact:

Jerry Moore
jerrymoore@olemiss.edu

HowardTechnologySolutions

Ensure continuous device availability for educational stakeholders

Streamline procurement processes

Achieving meaningful savings 

Enhanced value for districts across the state.

Obligate ESSER Funds by September 30, 2024

Opportunities for Professional Development

Apple


